
When you support World Communion Sunday, your gift invests in 
educational opportunities for United Methodist leaders. Read these 
testimonies from scholars who received gifts toward their education 
through the World Communion Sunday offering:

“ The World Communion Sunday scholarship has changed my life because 
it has given me an opportunity to reach the level of life where I can be 
helpful to my local community and bring real change.”

– YVES MUKANA KINANGWA, DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF CONGO 

“ The United Methodist Church has nurtured my life in many ways.... 
The World Communion scholarship is helping me attain my master’s 
degree in special needs education with a specialty in hearing and 
speech impairment education. . . . I am grateful.”

– SIBANDA ESINA, ZIMBABWE 

“ I think that it is important to support World Communion Sunday 
because everyone deserves to have limitless dreams. I think the 
future can sometimes be seen as a dead-end for some people, 
and by supporting World Communion Sunday, it clears the 
dead-end and helps everyone to see their future as limitless.”

– AYRA MAYA MINOCHA, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
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PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY!

One of six churchwide Special Sundays with offerings of The United 
Methodist Church, World Communion Sunday calls the church to reach 
out to all people and model diversity among God’s children. 

This offering supports a diverse mix of national and international ethnic 
young adults to make a global impact for Christ. Half of the offering benefits 
World Communion scholarships for graduate students from the U.S. and 
other countries. The remainder assists Ethnic Scholarships for U.S. and 
international undergraduates studying in the U.S. and Ethnic In-Service 
Training. These funds are administered by the General Board of Higher 
Education and Ministry and Global Ministries.

When you give generously on World Communion Sunday, you equip talented, 
qualified students from around the globe to become the world changers  
God created them to be. Please give online: UMC.org/SSGive or mail checks 
to World Communion Sunday, GCFA, P.O. Box 340029, Nashville, TN 37203. 
Checks can also be directed to your local church and write “WCS” in the 
memo line.
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